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Deputy Minister Launches Greater Breyten Water Supply Scheme project 

in Warburton 

 

15 March 2021 

 

The Deputy Minister of Water and Sanitation, Honourable David Mahlobo accompanied by the 

Executive Mayors of Gert Sibande District and Msukaligwa Local Municipalities will do a sod 

turning and officially launch the beginning of the work on the Greater Breyten Water Supply 

Scheme in Warburton on 16 March 2021. 

The project which is planned and anticipated to be completed by 13 May 2024 will cover four 

magisterial areas in the Msukaligwa Local Municipality which include Breyten, Chrissiesmeer, 

Lothair and Warburton. 

The project is part of the Msukaligwa Regional Bulk Supply Scheme which aims to ensure that 

all water infrastructure has sufficient capacity to cater for the future water demands over a 30-

year design horizon, i.e. until 2048.  

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

Date : 16 March 2021 
 
Venue  :  Warburton Sports Ground, Msukaligwa Local Municipality 
 
Time :  10h00  
 

 

For RSVP and more information kindly contact: Themba Khoza at 066 301 6962 / 

KhozaB@dws.gov.za  
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For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
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